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CAMBRIA | August 25, 2006

Cambria
Environmental
Technology, Inc.

5900 Hollis Street
Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608
Tel (510) 420-0700
Fax (510) 420-9170

Mr. Barney Chan

Alameda County Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re: Vapor Sampling 1% and 2" Quarters 2006
Chevron Station 9-0076
4265 Foothill Blvd.
Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Chan:

On behalf of Chevron Products Company {Chevron), Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.

(Cambria) has prepared this letter regarding the status of vapor sampling at the above site.

Following the Department of Toxic Substances Control guidelines in Advisory — Active Soil Gas
Investigations, published January 2003, no vapor samples were collected due to the duration and
amount of rain received in this area during the 15t Quarter of 2006. Groundwater levels submerged a
majority of the vapor probes at the site during the 211d Quarter of 2006. As a result, no samples were
collected during the 20d Quarter of 2006.

With the seasonal decrease in water table elevation, we will attempt to collect vapor samples during
September 2006.

CLOSING

Please contact Charlotte Evans at (510) 420-3351 or Robert Foss at (510) 420-3348 with any

questions or comments.
Sincerely,

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.

Charlotte Evans
Senior Staff Geologist

Robert Foss, P.G. #7445
Associate Geologist

cc: Mr. Satya Sinha, Chevron Environmental Management Company, P.O. Box 6012, San

Ramon, CA 94583
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